
Association Tags - Ordering Procedure for Existing Paid Up Members  

Bluefaced Leicester Association Tags can be ordered anytime between March and June Annually  

The cost for a pair of tags currently stands at £8.50 + VAT (£10.20) this rate stands until the 31st May 

after this date the cost doubles to £17.00 + VAT (£20.40)  

Tags are sent direct to existing members from our Tag Suppliers  

Association Tags  - Ordering Procedure for New Members  

Bluefaced Leicester Association Tags can be ordered anytime between March and the 1st November  

New Members only pay the lower rate for tags (£8.50 + VAT = £10.20) in their first year of being a 

Member  

New Member tags are sent to the Regional Chairman for distribution and new flocks are inspected 

prior to the first tagging  

Association Tag Guidelines for All Members  

You must be a paid up Member of the Association and your Registrations must be up to date before 

ordering Tags  

Lambs must be registered in the year they are born and must be registered by the Breeder  

Tags are ordered through the Association Office using the official tag order form and all tags must 

be paid for at the point of order  

Our Tag Suppliers for the UK are Allflex (UK) Group Ltd. Our Tag Suppliers for Southern Ireland are  

Euro Tags, Mullinahone  

For 2023 you are supplied with a Pair of Tags made up of a Yellow Electronic Button Tag with a 

Coloured Visual Button Tag - this year’s colour is Green and the year letter is S 

All Lambs must be registered by the 1st December, 2023 – all Lambs registered up to this date are 

done so free of any additional charge  

Any lambs not registered by the 1st December, 2023 will be subject to a late registration fee of £15 

per lamb to be fully registered. Members will be issued with an invoice for late registration fees 

Lambs will not be fully registered until the late registration fees are paid.   

If any Bluefaced Leicester Lambs are traded with Association Tags in their ears and the animals are 

not fully registered it is the responsibility of the seller to inform potential buyers that the sheep are 

not fully registered and are not eligible to breed pedigree Bluefaced Leicesters  

 


